November 1, 2005

Mr. Henry A. Sepp

Site Manager

Westinghouse Electric Company LLC
3300 State Road P

Festus, MO 63028

SUBJECT: ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF RECEIPT OF AMENDMENT REQUEST
DATED OCTOBER 6, 2005 (TAC NO. L52647)

Dear Mr. Sepp:

We have received your request for amendment of Materials License SNM-00033 dated
October 6, 2005. We have completed the initial processing, which is an administrative review
of your request for approval of changes to Sections 4.3.1 and 7.3.1 of the Hematite
Fundamental Nuclear Material Control Plan (FNMCP), Revision 7. An administrative deficiency
was identified during this initial review. You did not sign the document. We are processing
your request but ask that you submit a signed copy to the docket. We will review and
determine the adequacy of all proposed revisions to the FNMCP for the Hematite Facility, to
include your May 31, 2005, request to make organization changes in Section 3.3, Revision 6.
However, it should be noted that a technical review may identify omissions in the submitted
information.

It appears that your request is routine. Routine amendment actions are normally processed
within 90 days, unless we find major deficiencies, or policy issues requiring central program
office assistance.

In addition, a copy of your submittal has been forwarded to License Fee and Accounts
Receivable Branch, Office of the Chief Financial Officer. They will contact you separately if the
appropriate license fee has not been submitted for your request, or for billing if your request is
subject to full cost recovery.

Your request has been assigned Technical Assignment Control (TAC) No. L52647. Any future
correspondence about this request should reference the TAC number.
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We will try to complete your requests for approval of changes to the license to allow receipt of
radioactively contaminated waste material produced as a result of waste processing of
Hematite general scrap material at an offsite facility in a timely manner. Please direct any
questions concerning your request to me at (301) 415-8580.

Sincerely,

IRA/

Amy M. Snyder, Senior Project Manager
Materials Decommissioning Section
Division of Waste Management

and Environmental Protection
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards

Docket No.: 070-00036
License No: SNM-00033

cc: G. M. Vytlacil, Manager, Licensing and Quality Assurance
A. J. Nardi, Chairman, Project Oversight

R. A. Kucera, Deputy Department Director for Policy
Missouri Department of Natural Resources

B. Moore, Project Manager, Missouri Department of Natural Resources
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